
STATE OF WISCONSIN Mail to: 

Department of Safety and Professional Services PO Box 8935 
1400 E Washington Ave. Madison WI 53708-8935 
Madison WI  53703 
 Email: dsps@wisconsin.gov 

Governor Scott Walker Secretary Dave Ross Web: http://dsps.wi.gov 
 

Voice: 608-266-2112    FAX: 608-267-0644    TTY: 608-267-2416 
 

 

May 30, 2012 

 
 

REPRESENTATIVE JEFF STONE 
COMMITTEE ON HEALTH 
ROOM 314 NORTH 

STATE CAPITOL 
P.O. BOX 8953 

MADISON, WI 53708 
 
 

 RE: Acceptance of the Committee on Health’s Requested Modifications to CR 12-009 
 

 
Dear Representative Stone: 
 

The Pharmacy Examining Board had a meeting today at which it considered the modifications to 
the proposed Prescription Drug Monitoring Program rules, CR 12-009, that were requested by 
the Assembly Committee on Health on May 23, 2012. Through motion, the Board accepted the 

requested modifications in their entirety. The text of the proposed rule, including the changes 
from the Board’s germane modification submitted on April 4, 2012 and the modificatio ns 

requested by the Assembly Committee on Health, is attached. 
 
Please contact the PDMP Project Manager, Chad Zadrazil, at 608-266-0011 or 

chad.zadrazil@wisconsin.gov if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 
    /s/ 
Gregory C. Weber, M.S., R.Ph. 

Chairperson  
Pharmacy Examining Board  


